
	

Foundation 1 newsletter 8-02-18 

Please	sign	and	return	the	Parent	Agreement	form	in	
your	child’s	folder.	

The	PTFA	BBQ	will	take	place	on	12	February	2017	
from	14:00	-18:00.	Please	return	the	form	to	indicate	
your	attendance	by	the	7	February	2017	for	catering	
purposes.	School	will	close	at	12:40	on	this	day!	

		

	

	

	

A	look	back	at	the	week	 Reminders	

	
At	home	

	
	Listen	and	talk	about	the	story	of	

‘Jack	and	the	Beanstalk’	
https://www.youtube.com/watch?

v=fN_C-eGzEEs	
	

Next	week	we	are	learning:	
· To grow plants and look after our 

garden. 
· Read ‘Jack and the beanstalk’ and 

create a character sketch as a class. 
· Continuing to count to and back from 

10 (Low Ability Children 1-5) 
· Rolling the dice and finding the 

number. 
· Making shape  monsters. 
· To play with Tangrams. 
· To make shape lanterns for the 

garden. 

 

Top	tip:	
When	reading	stories	to	your	child	talk	about	the	story	by	getting	your	child	to	describe	the	characters	and	

what	is	happening	in	the	story.	This	link	will	help	you	to	develop	your	child’s	love	of	books.	
	http://www.readingrockets.org/article/reading-your-child	

	

In	Foundation	1	the	children	have	been	very	busy	building	
structures	out	of	shapes.	


